
 
 
 

Note from the President 

As President of GO Companies, I am extremely 
fortunate to have worked with talented professionals 
as clients, employees, and supply partners for the 
last decade. My gratitude for the last ten years is only 
overshadowed by my excitement toward the future. 

To our current and future clients, we appreciate the 
opportunity to listen to your objectives and respond with solutions that help 
your businesses achieve higher levels of success. 

Whether you have been doing business with us for a decade or considering 
GO for the first time, you have our commitment that no one will work harder 
toward your current and future goals. 

To our staff, we truly have a brilliant assembly of talent. I am continually 
inspired by the limitless passion and work ethic that radiates throughout our 
organization. I am equally impressed with how the team valiantly responds 
to goals, change, and market opportunities.  

Over the last decade, we have not only been blessed with extraordinary 
client relationships and employees, but we are very fortunate to work with 
gifted industry experts within our resource network. When it comes to our 
supply partners, we realize that our success is inextricably bound and that 
our collaboration helps us return optimal value to our clients.  

These are exciting times at GO. The last decade has been one of 
challenges, opportunities, and successes. With great anticipation, I look 
forward to marching to the future with rewarding client relationships, ranks 
of talented staff, and exceptional supply partners.  

 

John Merriweather 


